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May 15 2020 

 

Parent(s)/Guardian(s) - 

 

Today, the RFH Administrative Team delivered small celebrations to our seniors’ doorsteps. Given the 

uncertainty of our graduation plans, we wanted to be sure that we recognize the culmination of four years of 

commitment to becoming knowledgeable, confident, resilient, creative and compassionate citizens of a global 

community. We are so proud of our Class of 2020. 

 

  
 

We are awaiting updated guidance from the Governor's Office regarding graduation, and have submitted 

multiple plans for approval, beyond the allowable virtual graduation. These plans address current social 

distancing requirements and range from a ceremony at Monmouth University on June 19 to the possibility of a 

ceremony during the week of August 1, either at Monmouth or onsite at RFH.  We have also planned for onsite 

diploma distributions. Currently, only a virtual graduation is allowable. As soon as we receive updated 

guidance, we will share that information. 

 

In the next few weeks, all students will be contacted by RFH regarding his or her belongings at the school. We 

will allow students to come in by appointment with the proper personal protective equipment. If a student does 

not need to come to the building, we will remove personal items from lockers and place them in bags for pick 

up later in June.  We are developing a schedule that allows for students to make one visit to the school to 

retrieve locker contents, physical education locker contents, instruments, and projects from our Art and 

Technology classes.  

 

A few other important notes: 

● Information for juniors regarding college tours, applications and letters of recommendation is available 

through their counselors’ Google Classrooms.  

● Students are taking online AP tests at home; testing continues through May 22. 

● May 22 is a professional day for staff; no office hours will be held on Friday, May 22. 

 

Feel free to reach out to your child’s teacher, counselor or this email if you have a question. Stay well! 
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